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EDITORIAL 

A good publication series cannot be easily put down! In the 2005 
edition of the Torch Trinity Journal, an announcement was made to 
retire the journal with its original name. The good news is that TTJ is 
back as promised in last year’s volume but with a “more global 
outlook” and a wider peer-review base.  

The shift from a regular volume to a peer-reviewed edition was 
expected, considering the emergence of quality works across academic 
continental borders. Thus, this journal will continue to meet the 
emerging challenges of globalization, pluralism,  and post-modernistic 
issues facing evangelical institutions today. 

As a departure from the traditional format, this volume features 
thematic articles on “Theology and Context.” Articles that do not 
directly fall under the theme are put under “General Articles” section. 
A special essay is placed on the first part to highlight the contribution 
of Professor Donald Dayton.  The essay notes the relevant issues facing 
today’s Pentecostal theology. Entries in the “Book Review” section 
have been submitted by Rolex Cailing, Vemuriyi Vadeo, and 
Neipukhrienuo Ano Peseyie, all Th.M. students at Torch Trinity.  

The road that culminates in the publication of this first peer-
reviewed edition was long.  Special commendation goes to Lisa Pak for 
her efforts in proof-reading some of the essays at the initial stage of this 
publication. Appreciation also goes to all the reviewers from various 
academic backgrounds for their invaluable comments on and 
contributions to this volume.     

As in the previous issues, this volume will be added to the TTJ 
archives that are already available on the school’s homepage at 
http://www.ttgst.ac.kr (click on “Publications). Request for previous 
issues and subscription for the forthcoming volumes should be directed 
to Ms. H. J. Joo, Torch Trinity periodicals librarian, at hjoo@ttgst.ac.kr. 
Questions or comments related to this issue should be addressed to this 
volume’s editor at drterry63@ttgst.ac.kr. Inquiries on future 
contributions shall be addressed to the 2007 editor, Professor Miyon 
Chung, at mchung@ttgst.ac.kr. 

  
Soli Deo gratia! 
                                                                           Tereso C. Casiño 
                                                                           Editor 


